
From: Sally Theriault <sally.theriault@comcast.net>  
Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 11:22 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: HAWC - public comments 
Importance: High 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Good morning,  

Please see the attached letter from the Chairman of the Board of Selectmen for the Town of 

Hampstead. Please consider the attached when reviewing HAWC's request for rate and fee 

increases for Hampstead. Thank you, Sally  

   

Sally Theriault, CPM  
AA, Town of Hampstead  

11 Main Street  

Hampstead, NH 03841  

603.329.4100 ext. 100  
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